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2035 Vision Statement
Details:  Over the past six months, under the guidance of the Vision Steering Committee, hundreds of
community members have participated in two rounds of Camas 2035 outreach activities.  The
purpose of the first round was to identify Camas' strengths and understand what citizens value about
Camas today.  The purpose of the second round of outreach efforts was to validate the draft vision
statement.  On January 8, 2015, at the second vision summit, the participants discussed the survey
results, and affirmed that the draft vision was a true reflection of their input.   At the Planning
Conference, Council discussed the vision statement and recommended amendments.  The attached
statement includes those recommendations.
Presenter:  Phil Bourquin, Community Development Director; and Sarah Fox, Senior Planner
Recommended Action:  Discuss the vision statement and direct the City Attorney to prepare a
resolution to adopt the vision at the City Council meeting on February 17, 2015.
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